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APRIL 2017 

WELCOME TO THE  APRIL 2017 TRARALGON FARMERS’ MARKET 
 

We have a little bit of a problem with our vehicle parking. Please read the “Market Report” and feel free 
to discuss with Fred or Geoff today. 
 
Ah! Autumn in Gippsland! Today there could be a shower or two, light winds with temperatures between 
10°C and 21°C 
 
Have a good day - Fred & the team 

Next Market - Saturday, 27th May 2017, 8am to 1pm 

MARKET REPORT  

 

Well Easter is now behind us all and we hope that 

you all had a great long weekend. 

 

Last Market the Council took photo’s of the cars 

parked on the grass. We have been advised that this 
practice is to stop, or the offending cars will be 
fined.  

 

Fred and Geoff will be discussing this with you this 

market. Stall spaces are 4.5m and the average 

vehicle length is 5m to 6m so we really need you to 

re-think whether you need your vehicle on site.  

 

Fred and Geoff will be meeting with the Council as 

soon as possible to discuss their concerns and how 

we can manage the site without doing any further 

damage, whilst also keeping emergency access 

within the Market Area. 

 

If we can’t solve this we will have to reduce the size 

of the market to fit vehicles in … any volunteers? 

Welcome to Our New Stall Holders  

 

This Month we welcome back the following new 
stall holders to the market: 
 
Swig Coffee (Sue) 
Little Red Bucket (Denice and Dale) 
Clear Creek Valley Herbs (Sandy) 

We also have Chairo Christian College here today 
doing face painting for the children. 

STALLHOLDERS PROFILE 

 

Marnie and Shane (Spud) have sold their interest in 

Gippsland Free Range Eggs to Ashlee and Richard 

Clark who are here today We wish them well.  

 

Marnie and Spud will be back next month with their 

Meat sales (Apple Box Farm ) 

 

This Market will be Cannibal Creek Bakehouse last 

market as he is selling the business. We wish James 

all the best and hope the new owner applies for a stall 

in the future. 

HOUSEKEEPING AND SAFETY 

 
NO WEIGHTS NO STALL - YOU WILL BE 
ASKED TO TAKE YOUR MARQUEE 
DOWN.  No excuses accepted! 
 
All gas appliances must be checked for leaks 

etc. before use. All electrical leads must have 

current tags on them. 

 

Stall Application Renewals. 

 

We STILL have a number of outstanding renewals. 

 

PLEASE complete the forms and hand them back to 

Geoff or Fred. We don’t want to stop inviting you to 

our market. 



THOUGHT FOR THE MONTH 

 

You are never too old to set a 
new goal or to dream a new 

dream. 
 

Les Brown  

MARKET CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Manager:  Fred Sandall 
Asst. Manager: Kevin Taylor  
Administration: Geoff Neal 
Address:  P O Box 203, Traralgon 3844 
Phone No:  0409 232 715 
Email:  info@traralgonfarmersmarket.org.au 
Web:   www.traralgonfarmersmarket.org.au 

© 2017 The Lions Club of Traralgon Inc. 
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Like Us  

on Facebook 
 

DATES  TO  REMEMBER 

 

Tuesday 25th April - ANZAC Day 

 

Saturday 27th May - Traralgon Farmers Market 

 

Saturday 24th June - Traralgon farmers Market 

 

Sunday 30th June -  TAX TIME!! 

This ad appeared in the LV Express Thursday 20th April 2017 

A mind is like a parachute. It 
doesn’t work if it is not open. 

Frank Zappa 

Some people are like clouds. 
When they go away it’s a 

brighter day. 

SUPPORT THE 350s BLUES BAND 

We’ve had the band entertaining us for a while now - if 

you like their work, why not consider a donation?? 


